



May 17, 2007

Staff

Julie Kinzelman, Ph D

Melanie Bohl

City Hall

Executive Director

730 Washington Avenue

Racine, WI 53103

**Board of Directors** 

Andrew Yencha President

Sara Wilson Vice President

Reva Holmes Treasurer

Wendy McCalvy Secretary

Roger Chernik

William DeKraay Jr.

Michael Luba

Jim Mueller

William Sasse

Dear Dr Kinzelman:

Congratulations! The Root-Pike Watershed Initiative Network is happy to report funding of the Baseline Assessment of Root River Water Quality within the city of Racine project for\$7,236. This project will include expanding the monitoring of water quality to provide a worksheet of data to assess future projects' impact on the Root River.

If you agree to accept this contribution toward the Baseline Assessment project, please sign and return a copy of this to Root Pike WIN. After receipt of your acceptance, Root-Pike WIN will forward 80% of the funds to the City of Racine. Upon submission of a progress report (with pictures) the remaining 20% will be

forwarded.

Please feel free to call or email us if you have any questions or would like assistance of any kind. We are happy to be a part of this erosion control project.

Melanie Bohl

**Executive Director** 

Mayor Becker for City of Racine